
 
 
PENINSULA SANITATION SERVICE, INC. 
PO Box A 
Ilwaco, Wa   98624 
 
 
 
                                                                                       June 9,2006 
 
 
Secretary 
WUTC 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, Wa   98504-7250 
 
Dear Secretary: 
 
This is a transmittal letter requesting a change to Item 230 on page 34.  This is due to the 
increase of pass thru disposal fees at the Royal Heights Transfer Site. 
 
The disposal fee at the Royal Heights Transfer Site is currently $87.56 per ton for compacted 
and non-compacted, 3rd revision, page 34.  The proposed disposal fee at the Royal Heights 
Transfer Site will be $88.95 per ton for compacted and non-compacted, 4th revision, page 34. 
 
A copy of this increase has been sent to our County Commissioners, City of Raymond and South 
Bend.  Our customers affected by this increase will be notified at their next billing of this 
increase in the disposal fee. 
 
We are also requesting a change to Item 240.  We are adding rates for our 60 and 90 gallons.  
These were left off when we redid out tariff in 12/03.   
 
The enclosed check sheet covers these items and also enclosed are the revised pages.  The 
requested date for these changes to take effect are August 1, 2006. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact me.  Our e-mail address is pss@willapabay.org.
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Diane Carter  
Manager 
 
 
 
 


